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Key Details: a

@ Eligibility Criteria Calabar Alumni Florida
proudly announces a US$1,300

need-based scholarship

sponsored by

Karl Thompson, ‘80

P p Maurice Thompson, '82

° :ﬂppl:canon Process in honor of their parents.

Re: 2024-2025 Vincent & Sylvia Thompson Scholarship Recipient

Ronald Powell, Grade 13

Dear Ms. Bent:

Congratulations! Calabar Alumni Florida is pleased to announce that '
your son, Ronald, is the recipient of the 4th annual Vincent & Sylvia
Thompson Scholarship for the school year 2024-2025. The scholarship
committee (copied below) convened and selected Ronald to receive this

financial assistance.

The scholarship application signed by you and Ronald acknowledges
your understanding of the requirements that Ronald must follow to
remain eligible to receive the scholarship benefits after this initial term.

He must:

PO

o

Maintain academic standing or progress.
Maintain a 95% attendance record.

Be free of any disciplinary issues.
Participate in school co-curricular life by being in a school-sanctioned club or being
a member of a school sports team; and

At the end of every school term, email the scholarship committee at

scholarship@scbarfla.org to update them on his grades, school activities, and

general school life.
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The scholarship provides JM$150,000 in funding for the following and shall be disbursed by the
school’s Bursar:

1. A one-time $7,500 contribution for purchasing two sets of school uniforms;
2. $200 for bus fare to and from school for five days per week;

3. $600 for school lunch five days per week; and

4. $7,200 towards school or exam fees.

At the end of the school year, if Ronald achieves an overall grade average of B+ or better, he will
be eligible to receive US$300 towards the purchase of a laptop computer.

We hope your son continues to do well in school and takes advantage of every opportunity to
improve and excel in his studies and school activities at Calabar. | know you believe in him, and
so do we. Therefore, we are happy to support Calabar in molding young boys into the responsible
men of tomorrow.

We appreciate Calabar Florida Alumni members Karl Thompson, '80, and his brother Maurice
Thompson, '82, for continuing to fund this scholarship for the fourth consecutive year in memory
of their parents.

Sincerely,
Derrick Munroe

Derrick Munroe
President

Ecl.

Cc:  Calabar Alumni Florida Board of Directors
Maurice Thompson '82, Carlton Daley '80, Andre Bryan '83 - Scholarship Committee
Principal Sian Wilson; Natalie Brown, Bursar
COBA president; COBA Chapter presidents
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